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Dear Sponsors,

Have you been to the grocery store lately? If so, you’ve noticed that food has gone up. This is also true in 
Uganda, where the global food crisis and record inflation are hitting the poorest Ugandans hard. Spending on 
food alone has more than doubled, using up to 40% of the household earnings of the already impoverished. 
This has created a situation of unprecedented need in the rural communities we serve. Parents and 
guardians who could once afford to feed and educate their children are now pulling them from school. It’s a 
heartbreaking choice: feed your child now, or educate them for their future?

Living Hope for Children can help. We have the infrastructure in place to 
meet this need. For us to do so, we need more sponsors — just like you! As 
sponsors, you have seen the life-changing impact your sponsorship has 
made in your child’s life. We invite you to share your love of sponsorship 
and join us in our PlusOne campaign to bring hope to these orphaned 
and vulnerable children in Uganda through our time-tested program of 
education, discipleship, and social support.

In the next month, will you commit to bringing a PlusOne into the joys of 
sponsorship? It could be a friend, a relative, a neighbor— anyone you know 
who would benefit from experiencing the lasting satisfaction that comes 
from investing in a child’s life.

In this envelope you will find two things you can use to encourage others to 
sponsor a child through our PlusOne campaign:

• A brochure describing our ministry and programs
• A card to hand out with a QR code for easy access to sign up for 
sponsorship, or your PlusOne may also go to our website and click on 
“Sponsor A Child” 

You will also find enclosed a bracelet for YOU! Just tie a knot, slip it on, and 
hopefully by wearing it, you will be reminded to seek out your PlusOne as 
we join you in prayer about who you can bring into the Living Hope for 
Children family! Together, we can provide a struggling child with food 
security, education, and the good news of the gospel.

Sandy Fugate Board Member
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plus one childP.S. If you and your PlusOne are willing,  
please take a photo together and send it to  
info@livinghopeforchildren.org so we can share 
the excitement on our social media.


